SENIOR CITIZENS COMMISSION
MEETING MINUTES
AUGUST 17, 2009
12:00 NOON

A meeting of the Senior Citizens Commission was held August 17, 2009 at 12 Noon at the Velasco Community
House.

Attendees:

Mary Darmnell

Beverly Garrison

Dorothy Pirrung

Jim Pirrung

Carol Rangel

Mary Talbert

Martha Sue Westbrook

Dana Glenn

Margie Humphrey

The meeting was called to order by Mary Darnell.

The first order of business was the approval of the minutes of July 20th. On motion by Martha Sue Westbrook,
seconded by Carol Rangel, the minutes were approved.

CHAIRMAN’S REPORT: Mary Darnell stated that she had talked with Jeff Pynes about the City sponsoring a
Volunteers Appreciation Dinner. He told her he thought that was a good idea. She also asked that we review our
telephone lists and make any updates so that she can prepare a new onc.

COMMITTEE REPORTS:

ADVERTISING: No report

DAY TRIPS: 37 people have signed up for the “Meet me in St. Louis” show in October. She is looking into a
trip to the Bellville area.

BINGO: No report.

GAME DAY: Game Day will be next month.

FOOD: Carol Rangel stated that she is trying to change of the food we serve from time to time.
PHONE: No report.

PHOTOS: Dana will be the photographer for our events.

There being so further busingss, the meeting was adjourned

Submitted by

Beverly Garrison - Secretary



